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R.H. Bertie to Casement

14 March 1911 

[bookmark: _GoBack][Casement note:] R. 15 Mch at Denham
March 14.11
Brackley Lodge
Brackley

Dear Mr. Casement,
I am here till Sat next.  Yours of 12th reached me yesterday.
On receipt of your former letter, I wrote to Sir John Lister Kaye, as stated in my letter to you of 5th inst c/o your agents.
Re your suggestion of an R.C. Mission in the Putumayo, he replied that he had mentioned the idea to some of the P.A. Directors, & wd put the matter before the Board at their next meeting, after which I shd hear again from him.
I am so sorry about your eye trouble.  Spare yourself & save your eyes, lest a worse thing happen to you.
I return at the end of this month to the Grondra. Chepstow where we shall be ready & delighted to welcome you, if well enough & able to honour us with a visit.
Beware of that cursed ‘flu & don't expose yourself unduly till quite cured.

Yrs. Sincerely
R.H. Bertie
